*CI-StPauI_LH-Licensing

From: Ed Creurer <ed.creurer@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 05, 2013 1:23 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Subject: Lisc. App. 20130005158

This is to express my displeasure at granting a license to 744 3rd st, E.

1. Currently there a 6 non functioning vehicles parked outside 24/7. They appear to be abandoned.
2. Everyone of the conditions were violated by the previous owner. Maybe that's why they are gone.
3. This area is residential not commercial.

The city has made considerable efforts to. Clean up 7th st. Thru Arcade and to grant a body shop license would
just return the Bluffs to it's Ghetto roots.

Ed and Devin Creurer
808 3 rd st. East

St. Paul 55106
(M)612-839-3191

Sent from my iPad




